
                                                              
 
 
 
Dr. Smith  
Pretend State University, East Campus 
876 College Drive 
Atlanta, GA 54321 
 
Dear Dr. Smith: 
 
Greetings from Nurses Christian Fellowship! We are a ministry of InterVarsity Christian 
Fellowship (IVCF) committed to helping nursing students flourish during their time in school. 
My name is Sally Johnson and I am IVCF staff for the Southeast area, of which Pretend State 
University is included. I live in the Atlanta area and travel around to visit and support various 
local campuses. 
 
I stopped by today to introduce myself and the ministry with the hope that you would consider 
the addition of Nurses Christian Fellowship (NCF) as a new student organization in your school 
of nursing. When students join NCF, they become part of a professional nursing organization 
that promotes Christian influence and community in nursing. You can visit our website at  
ncf-jcn.org to learn more about NCF and explore all the benefits of membership. In case we are 
unable to meet in person at this visit, I hope to meet you soon. Jen Wojtysiak, our Student 
Ministries Director, is also available to speak with you by phone at 414-745-9468 or via email at 
jen.wojtysiak@intervarsity.org  
 
Please enjoy the complimentary copies of our award-winning publication, the Journal of 
Christian Nursing.  
 
Thank you for taking time to read this letter and review our materials. I will follow up with you 
in a couple of weeks to discuss further details. I pray that you have an amazing 2020! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sally Johnson 
InterVarsity, Nurses Christian Fellowship 
123-456-7890 
 
 
 
 


